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1) Site Team: Discussed the end of the year.  Issues with chromebook turn in etc. 
were all addressed as well as Ideas for continuing and/or moving Tiger Night.

2) Feb.  Students of the Month:March Medford Students of the month

3) MCA/ACT/ etc. - Act was given last week.  The ACT website went down due 
to high volume, but students were eventually able to get on to the site and 
continue testing.  We are hoping to avoid any of those issues this week with the 
MCA’s.  

4) April 7th- “My Acessension” documentary and panel discussion.  - this was 
well received by students and staff.  Students really did a nice job of asking 
pertinent questions during the panel discussion.  It was a very moving and 
important story and topic that I believe raised awareness and care.

5) Senior Class Trip- Senior class voted and took their annual trip to the Mall of 
America April 15th.  The majority of class signed up to go and spend time 
hanging out and making some final memories together.

6) Prom- May 3 is Prom.  Students and staff are excitedly preparing for this 
event.
Prom - May 3rd, 2025
Theme: Enchanted Forest: Starfire Event Center Waseca
Grand March: Arrive at 4:30 - Starts at 5:00
Cost per ticket: $55
Selling Dates: Th-F April 10-11 AND Tu-Th April 15-17

7) Congratulations to Mr. Werk on Winning the Butch Nash Award. This 
Award is given out by the MFCA (Football Coaches Association) to assistant 
coaches around the state.  Butch Nash award winners are front line football 
coaches that give a considerable amount of time to the football program.  
Kevin has coached for more than 20 years all at Medford.  He has coached 
every skill position on the offense and the defense over the years.  He has spent 
time as DC and is currently the OC.  He has also spent time as the Special 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j7xRS47PVZ3UqiMhomWESKLBvDjJ3PBuvnpDdSXG2Zw/edit?usp=sharing


Teams Coordinator. 

8) Shout out to our Middle Schoolers- on April 3rd and April 10th  our 7th and 
8th grade Students had the opportunity to learn about some of the services that 
Community Pathways offers in Steele county. After learning some information 
and a tour of the facility, 7th graders made May Day bags. They had the 
opportunity to decorate a bag and filled it with cookies and candies. Dom (the 
director) said that when people are on hard times, often 'treats' and candy are 
not on the shopping list. Customers who come in on May Day (May 1) will 
receive one of the bags decorated and packed by our students. It will make 
their day! Our Medford students decorated and packed between 600-700 bags 
to be distributed! 

Thanks!
Jen Ford                    



Providing quality education while preparing our students and community for the future. 


